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Shu Ming Liu, ICC Chairperson (ICCChairperson1718@gmail.com) 
(408) 641-9254 
Office Hours: Mondays and Wednesdays 3:30 pm – 4:30 pm 

1. Thank you to everyone who attended Club Day! Your participation helps increase awareness towards 
the variety of clubs we have on campus. Thank you too for cleaning up after you left, it makes our jobs 
easier! 

 
Kerry Harris, ICC Chair of Finance                                                                       (ICCFinance1718@gmail.com) 
(408) 533-5778                            
Office Hours: Tuesdays & Thursdays 1:45am-2:45pm 

1. Thank you to all the clubs that participated in Club Day & De Anza Open House! 
2. The unused fund of $29.82 (Club Banner) will be transferred back to ICC allocation account #41-54730 

from 4 Elements Hip Hop #41-54267-4013 account. 
3. If your club does not have a banner please come talk to me after the meeting 

 
Roxane Leung, ICC Chair of Programs   (ICCPrograms1718@gmail.com) 
(408) 6402472 
Office Hours: Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:30 – 4:30 pm 
 

1. In order to improve our Club Day next year, if anyone has any suggestions, criticism or feedback, feel 
free to drop by my office hours or email me! I do appreciate any kind of response:)  

2. Spring Carnival on May 18 (11 AM-1 PM) is coming! Are you free? Clubs who participate as volunteers 
gets a chance for a $50 draw and all volunteers (who is there the entire time) gets a free In & Out 
coupon! A sign-up sheet is available. 

3. Does anybody have any suggestions for a DJ for club day in the fall? If you know anyone, please talk to 
me after the meeting or email me 

  
Mevani Gotama, ICC Chair of Marketing                         (ICCMarketing1718@gmail.com) 
(669) 203-9001  
Office Hours: Fridays 11:30 am – 1:30 pm 
 
1. Thank you guys for your cooperation in taking pictures and also your amazing performances on the club Day! 
    All the photos will be uploaded to ICC Facebook page soon. 
2. If some of you want your own club day pictures to be uploaded to our page please email the photos to me 
    ICCMarketing1718@gmail.com before next week. 
3. Please like our facebook page to keep updated;@DEANZAICC 
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